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Staff Recommendation 

The staff recommends a discussion of transportation alternatives to RoadRunners and take action 

as appropriate. 

 

Environmental Review: 

Not applicable 

 

Summary: 

 RoadRunners is now partnering with Lyft to help meet the need for affordable 

transportation for local seniors and community members. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

None 

 

Background 
At the September 9, 2024, Senior Commission special meeting, the Commission requested a future 

discussion of transportation alternatives due to the discontinuation of the RoadRunner program 

through El Camino Health. The El Camino Health website indicates that they have partnered with 

Lyft to help meet the need for affordable transportation. 

 

Discussion/Analysis 

The Commission will need to discuss transportation alternatives to RoadRunners and take action 

as appropriate. 


